6\2/0 wWOS - 21 W Prsped R

Bill Pigg from the Nenann company, who we just spoke to, said he sent that release email
two weeks ago. :

Can I request that we release Nenann and: . oo
Add MPB Contractors 3155 North Cambers ave,Aurora co 80011.

To the permit request on behalf of Stone Creek Plaza, LLC?
A person by the name of Kyle will be there to pick it up. He represents the new
contractor.

Let me know if this will suffice.
Thank

Ave

Amit Pollachek _ '
Regional Asset Manager -

970-221-5328 office

303-827-6169 cell _
apollachek@summitmanagementservices.net
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